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Wednesday 8th March  2017 

RE: Miss Dawson’s sponsorship 

 

Dear Parents of children in Dolphins 

 

I am writing to let you know that Miss Dawson will be travelling back to New Zealand next 

Tuesday and returning to us at the start of the summer term.  We are in the fortunate position of 

being able to sponsor her to enable her to stay with us for a good while longer.  Without a new 

sponsored visa she would have to return to NZ. 

 

During her absence Dolphins will be covered by Miss Stevens and the EYFS team. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 

F Marsh  
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